
  

 

 

2024 TCR UK RACE WEEKEND 

CROFT CIRCUIT  -  13 & 14 JULY 2024 

BULLETIN 

 
 

 

1. Due to an incident in a support race on 13 July, Motorsport UK in consultation with the BRSCC 

have sanctioned that the Club is to monitor track limits at the apex of Turn 1. 

 

2. As a result of this, any car that is noted to have any part of the contact patch of a tyre beyond 

the outer edge of the red and white painted kerb at Turn 1 (see photos) will be reported to have 

exceeded track limits.   A Judge of Fact has been appointed to monitor track limits at that corner. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Andy Holley    Clerk of Course 
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